
TOWN OF TUXEDO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Tuxedo does hereby set a public hearing on the 

27th of November, 2023 at 7:00 o'clock p.m. at Town Hall, 1 Temple Drive, Tuxedo Park, NY, and 

virtually via Zoom, for the purpose of considering a proposed renewal of the cable franchise agreement 

with Cablevision of Rockland/Ramapo, LLC, for cable service in the Town of Tuxedo. 

 

At the aforementioned time and place, the Town Board will hear all persons interested in the subject 

matter thereof concerning the same. All written communications addressed to the Board must be 

received by the Board at or prior to the public hearing. A copy of the proposed cable franchise 

agreement is available at the Town Clerk’s office for inspection. 

 

The Town will make every effort to assure that the Hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities. 

Anyone requiring special assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact the Town Clerk. 

 

 

 BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE 

TOWN OF TUXEDO 

 

 

MARISA DOLLBAUM, TOWN CLERK 

 

 

Dated: November 14, 2023 


